
CITY OF LA MESA 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY AND INTENT TO ADOPT 
AN INITIAL STUDY / NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

 
The City has prepared an initial study for the following project in compliance with the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). It has been determined that the project does not have the 
potential to create significant adverse effect on the environment. 
 
Project 
Description:  

A request to amend the existing EDCO Conditional Use Permit to increase 
capacity to 2,000 tons per day and add an outbound scale and scalehouse 

Review Type:  Conditional Use Permit 

Project No.: 2021-19 

Address:  8184 Commercial Street 

APN: 464-600-07-00 

Zoning/Overlays: M-D (Industrial Service and Manufacturing/ Urban Design Overlay) 

Applicant:  Steve South, EDCO 

Environmental 
Review: Initial Study/Negative Declaration 

Staff Contact Laura Traffenstedt, Assistant Planner, ltraffenstedt@cityoflamesa.us 
 
The public review period for the environmental assessment begins on January 7, 2022, and 
ends on February 6, 2022. The Draft Negative Declaration, Initial Study, and supporting documents 
may be reviewed, or purchased for the cost of reproduction, at City Hall, 8130 Allison Avenue, La 
Mesa, CA 91942. The documents are posted on the City’s website at 
https://cityoflamesa.us/1672/Projects-Under-Review. Written comments should be directed to: 
 

City of La Mesa 
Community Development Department 

8130 Allison Avenue 
La Mesa, CA 91942 

 
All interested citizens are invited to provide written comments during the public review period. If you 
have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Laura Traffenstedt at 
ltraffenstedt@cityoflamesa.us. 
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